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3rd February 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 6 Netball Club 

 

A netball before school club will be starting for Year 6 on Tuesday, 25th February and will 

run for 6 weeks until Tuesday, 1st April (up until the Easter holidays).  The club will start 

at 8:00am to 08:45am. 

 

Children attending can arrive in their school PE kit and can stay in their kit for the rest of 

the day.  If it is cold, please could they bring a base layer, hat and gloves (ideally 

gripped/sport gloves if they have any). 

 

The club is open to both boys and girls and there are 20 places (first come first served). 

 

If your child is interested in attending, please return the slip below as soon as possible. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Saxby 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 6 Netball Club 
 

Name of child: ___________________________________ 

 

My child would like to attend the netball club running from Tuesday, 25th February until 

Tuesday 1st April. 

 

Name of parent __________________________________ 

 

Signature _______________________________________ 
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